
 
 

45-26 
From the AIC-Ordination Standards 

 
 

 
The Ad-Interim Committee on Ordination Standards recommends that the 45th General 
Assembly APPROVE a “third year” for this committee to review and recommend any 
changes to our ordination standards.  

 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The committee is requesting a third year in order to review the ordination standards 
themselves and present any recommendations to next year’s General Assembly. This is 
necessary to complete the final part of the charge we were given when we were initially 
established. 
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